
 

 
 
 

 
 

If you wish to make changes to your medical, vision, 
or dental benefit elections, please see your 
employer for an Enrollment/Change Form.   

Open enrollment does not apply to Life, Income 
Protection or Long-Term Disability. 

 

All forms must be received by the Health Trust  
Between November 15 & December 15, 2024. 

Changes will be effective January 1, 2025. 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Health Trust Billing 
and Enrollment Department at 1-800-452-8786, ext. 2585 or 

htbilling@memun.org 


